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Hello Condors and welcome to May's edition of our Classified Senate Newsletter. This year has gone by
fast, but not without keeping all of us on our toes, busy, and focused on our students' success. As we
get ready for graduation and to wrap up this school year, I'd like to share some amazing classified
updates with you all.

W E  H A V E  M A D E  I T  A N O T H E R  Y E A R !

L E T ' S  W E L C O M E  O U R  N E W  C L A S S I F I E D  E M P L O Y E E S :

Genesis Hernandez - 
    Administrative Assistant; Dean of Student Success
Michelle Tuyub - 
    Office Assistant; Financial Aid
Xilen Ramirez - 
    Career & Transfer Specialist; Proyecto Exito

We would like to congratulate our Director of
Fundraising, Amanda Burwick for being named OC's
Classified Employee of the Year! Amanda is currently
our Placement Project Specialist and the Career Center
and also serves as a tri-chair for CUDS. "Amanda has
been instrumental in helping students become job-
ready and further their career goals." -Ariane Perez. She
has also done an amazing job during our numerous
fundraiser events. 

Congratulations to Mike Perez, our new Grounds
Supervisor and Peter Tryk, our new M&O Supervisor.
Both have been recently promoted to their new roles.

A Congratulations is also in order for Edlin Marquez who
had a lot to celebrate in December. She earned her
Master's Degree in Educational Counseling from the
University of LaVerne and got married. We would like to
wish you all the happiness and love!

Christopher Domasin -
    Mental Health Therapist; Health Center
Angelica Navarro - 
     Student Services Assistant (Bilingual); A&R
Diana Rodriguez - 
    Grant Accounting/Administrative Assistant; Proyecto Puentes
Victor Pantoja - 
    College Services Supervisor; Business Services

Laura Knight wanted to share she is grateful to work
with people whose common goal is to serve
students and make dreams come true. She is also
grateful for our Union Reps, knowing they have done
so much behind the scenes in service to us!

Graduation is scheduled for Friday, May 19th at 5:00PM and we are looking for volunteers. If you are
not participating in the ceremony but would like to volunteer, please fill out the form linked below
by Friday, May 12th. Please note, if you need a t-shirt, you can make note of it on the form. We will
be utilizing the same volunteer t-shirts that were used last year. 

Graduation Volunteer Form

https://forms.office.com/r/nEWE3z7mES

